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I’m writing today to ask the NSW IPC to stop the Glendell mine expansion and save the
Ravensworth Estate.
 
The Wonnarua Plains Clan have a strong connection to the Land that the Estate is on. I join the
call to insist the desecration of the Country not occur.
 
The idea of relocating the Estate buildings misses the point completely about the significance of
place. It is a tone deaf proposal and should not be seriously considered.
 
Regards,
 
Melissa Gray
 
Dubbo, NSW


